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EUDORA KEAN PARENT WORKSHOP and BERTHA C. BOSCHULTE PTA MEETING 

ANNOUNCED 

ST. THOMAS, USVI – The Ivanna Eudora Kean High School invites 11th and 12th-grade students and 
their parents to its Preparing for Post Grad Life Choices Workshop on Thursday, March 14, 2019 at 
5:30 p.m. in the school’s library. 

The workshop will include college and scholarship applications for students and a panel of guest speakers 
from various colleges and workforce agencies, to include, Job Corps, Air Force, Navy, Marines, National 
Guard and Army. 

For more information, contact Kean’s 12th-grade Assistant Principal Juelis Hodge at 
juelis.hodge@vide.vi. 

________________________________________________ 
 

The Bertha C. Boschulte Middle School announces its Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) 
meeting on Tuesday, March 26, at 5:30 p.m. in the auditorium.	
  

Topics to be discussed are the present status of BCB Accreditation, promotional policy and 
exercise for 8th graders, and the upcoming Smarter Balanced Assessments. 
	
  
Education Commissioner Designee Racquel Berry-Benjamin will be in attendance to address 
school-related concerns with parents and the community. 
 
Parents will have the opportunity to share ideas, voice concerns, and ask questions. 
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